
 

   

COMPANY NEWS 

July 28, 2015 
 
To: Alabama Agents and Approved Attorneys 
 
Re: Mitchell Lowe 
 
 
Mississippi Valley Title is pleased to announce that Mitchell Lowe has joined the Company as Agency 
Auditor for the State of Alabama.  
 
Mitchell is a graduate of the University of Mississippi, earning a BBA in Finance-Insurance Risk 
Management.  Prior to joining Mississippi Valley Title, Mitchell worked as an appraisal specialist with a 
bank in Tupelo, Mississippi. 
 
In his new position with the Company, Mitchell will have the primary responsibility of auditing our 
agents throughout the State of Alabama. 
 
We are excited that Mitchell has joined the Company and you can look forward to seeing him in your 
offices in the near future. In the meantime, Mitchell can be reached at our offices in Birmingham at 205-
682-2770. 
 

 


	COMPANY NEWS

